
	

	

	
	

																																																							
	

	
	
HB	2137:	We	support	extension	of	the	sunset	for	agriculture	workforce	housing																																
Testimony	for	the	House	Committee	on	Agriculture	and	Land	Use—2.28.2019	
	
Agriculture	is	a	top	economic	driver	in	the	state	of	Oregon,	and	this	program	has	helped	build/upgrade	
migrant	worker	housing	and	build	housing	communities	for	the	permanent	agricultural	workers	across	the	
state.			
	
Given	the	state-wide	dearth	of	adequate	and	affordable	housing,	and	the	positive	impacts	for	the	agricultural	
workforce,	including	its	retirees,	it	is	important	that	this	subsidy	for	building	agriculture	workforce	housing	is	
maintained.			
	
Tax	Fairness	Oregon	supports	the	extension	of	the	sunset.	
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We	read	the	bills	and	follow	the	money	


